Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 9:23 AM
To: Haley Duke

Cc: Christy Garcia

Subject: BL-19-00004 Approval

Good Afternoon!
The Boundary Line Adjustment Application BL-19-00004 has been reviewed by CDS and it has been given final approval.
Below is a link to the file.

BL-19-00004 Suncadia Ph. 3 Div. 15 & 16

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us




